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				Stevenson Parents Event Schedule 

	School Starts, Sept. 6 

	Parent Meeting, Sept. 15 

	Curriculum Night, Sept. 20 

	Join PTA 
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		[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK9]Meet other parents on the first day of school!

	Stevenson parents are meeting right after the school bell rings in the courtyard to get to know each other.   We'll have coffee or tea and a friendly conversation.    
 
Please join us!



[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK12]
	Join (or leave) our email list

	It's the start of a new year, so please forward this email to other parents at Stevenson.  They can clink on the link in the left hand column to subscribe.
Also, if you have left Stevenson, it is easy to unsubscribe by clicking below.
 
Thank you!
 


[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK6]
	Parent Meeting on Sept 15th

	Save the date for our first Stevenson Parents meeting on the evening of September 15th.  The meeting will be at 6 p.m. in the Library.  Look for more information in the next newsletter.  



[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK8]
	Curriculum Night is September 20th

	On the evening of September 20th, parents are invited to school to meet their child's teacher and to see what their child will be learning this year.  This evening is a great way to learn more about Stevenson, meet the new Principal, and to see what Stevenson offers.  


[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK10]
	Get involved with PTA

	The PTA is currently looking for people to fill some open positions for next year. We could use YOU, your skills, and interests!
If you are interested or have an idea for a position of your own, we welcome you to contact Sara Zhong at 425-747-8081, sarazhong@comcast.net, OR Dawn Bishop at 425-401-8487, bishdmb@comcast.net. 




		  Thank you.
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